
 
 
 

 
 
January 16, 2021 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
Please be advised that there will be a public meeting before the Development Review 
Committee on Wednesday, January 20 at 1:00 pm. in the City Manager Conference Room 
at City Hall, 1011 N. Coronado Drive.  The purpose of this meeting is to consider an 
exemption to the driveway separation requirements as stated in Section 151.17.002, Access 
Standards.  The requested exemption relates to property located at 3121 Camino Las 
Palmeras.  Please contact Jeff Pregler in the Department of Community Development at 
(520) 439-2203 or Jeff.Pregler@SierraVistaAz.gov for more information or to view the plans. 
 
For any special needs or accommodations, please notify Ms. Jill Adams, 72 hours prior to 
the meeting date.  Ms. Adams can be reached at (520) 458-3315 or through the Arizona 
Relay Service at 7-1-1. 
 
Post by: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 
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